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Key Loch 

Unit 6 - 9 Clarence Street 

Moss Vale, N.S.W, 2577, Australia 

 

Dear Damien: 

Congratulations. You received Global Music Awards’ honors! 

The judging is complete for entry # 0121-0219 and the results by category are: 

 

Where Is The Love  

• Bronze Medal: song  

• Bronze Medal: lyrics/songwriter  

• No Award: pop 

 

Come Home To Me 

• No Award: lyrics/songwriter  

• No Award: song  

• No Award: country 

 

You can be justifiably proud of receiving Global Music Award honors. The judging standards are high 

and being honored means the craft and creativity of your entry is outstanding. Your winning entry is listed 

on the Global Music Awards website at www.globalmusicawards.com. 

 

Our goals are to provide you with our stamp of credibility and generate buzz about your music. We 

announce the Global Music Award winners to our propriety email list of 20,000+ musicians and industry 

insiders. If you would like a link to your website next to your listing on our website, please send us an 

email. When you have news, please send details and we will try to post it on our social media channels. 

Please follow/like Global Music Awards at www.facebook.com/globalmusicawards and 

www.twitter.com/GMAMusicAwards.  

 

Let your fans and musician friends know about your honor. Free downloads of the Global Music Award 

graphics at www.globalmusicawards.com/laurels.html. You have our permission to use our graphics on 

your website and for your social media and public relations activities.     

 

Thank you for your participation in the Global Music Awards. We are honored to have you in the Global 

Music Awards family! We wish you continued success and look forward to receiving more entries from 

you in the future. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 
Carson Saflar 

CEO, Competition Coordinator 


